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Statement signed at Bonn on 
13 June 1989 by M.S. 
Gorbachev, General Secre­
tary of the Central 
Committee of the CPSU and 
President of the USSR 
Supreme Soviet, and H.
Kohl, Chancellor of Federal 
Republic of Germany, and 
the text of the Joint 
Declaration by the Mini­
sters for Foreign Affairs 
of the USSR and the Federal 
Republic of Germany adopted 
at Bonn on 14 June 1989

12.7.89Letter dated 11 July 1989 
addressed to the Secretary 
General of the Conference 
on Disarmament from the 
Permanent Representative of 
Finland transmitting a 
document entitled "Standard 
operating procedures for 
the verification of 
chemical disarmament,
Second proposal for 
procedures supporting the 
reference database"

FinlandCD/932449

D.2,

19.7.89Letter dated 13 July 1989 
addressed to the Secretary- 
General of the Conference 
on Disarmament by the 
Permanent Representative of 
the Socialist Republic of 
Romania transmitting the 
text of a communique of the 
Meeting of the Political 
Consultative Committee of 
the Warsaw Treaty States 
together with the text of a 
document entitled "For a 
stable and secure Europe 
free from nuclear and 
chemical weapons, for a 
substantial reduction of 
armed forces, armaments and 
military spending"

RomaniaCD/934
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450


